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The interest from Italia for my work is not ceasing. This time a ‘speed
interview’ on email with the daily newspaper La Repubblica. It is a result of
a visit to Naples earlier this month, organized by Vito Campanelli and others
from the newly established Media & Arts Office. The weekend was a blast!

http://www.networkcultures.org/geert/web-20-speed-interview-with-la-repubblica/
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http://www.mediartsoffice.eu/

